From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 21 June 2022 12:48
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Fw: 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Mr Marfleet

| am writing to pose my strongest objections to the planned developments for the Great Ormond St Hospital. | have
resided in Bloomsbury for many many years and wish to see out my remaining few years (| am 86 years of age) in
peace and quiet in the conservation area | pay handsomely to live in!

The first | heard of the plans was from a poster in a shop window...no consultation with any residents | know of. Now
| understand | may be too late to the party but | wish to voice my concerns and my worries that this will make my life
and that of my wife and all of our dearly loved neighbours, A LIVING HELL! Having survived one world war by the
skin of my teeth | do not wish to have destruction and demolition occur on my doorstep yet again.

Thanking you for your time and consideration, Yours sincerely

Michael Heath
Sent from my iPad



